Frequently asked questions about the market survey on future hydrogen storage requirements

1. During what period will the market survey take place?

The market survey will run from 15 May 2024 to 31 July 2024.

2 Who can take part?

All companies that have identified a future need for hydrogen storage and plan to plan to use hydrogen
storage capacities in the future. We are pleased to welcome participants from Germany as well as from
abroad.

3. What kind of information is requested in the demand report

The market enquiry is based on typical gas storage characteristics. Working gas volume injection and
withdrawal capacity, but also the location of the demand.

4. How should we proceed if we are currently in the process of assessing our storage requirements
but cannot provide any concrete figures?

Participation is still possible, we welcome any input we receive

5. What should we do if we are not yet able to quantify our storage requirements?

Participation is still possible. You can indicate that you are not yet able to quantify the storage
requirements. From the data provided, conclusions can be drawn and hydrogen can be drawn and
hydrogen storage requirements modelled. In this respect, your participation in the in the market survey,
even if you cannot make precise forecasts. In addition we can contact you again when the market survey
is due to be updated.

6. How binding is the information in my notification of requirements?

The information is purely indicative and is not binding.

7 What is our information used for?

We use your data to assess and plan where, when and how much hydrogen storage capacities are
likely to be needed.

8. Will the data or results be published?

No, no customer-specific or project-related data will be published.



